
	

OPERATION	TURKEY	DINNER	

Help	us	make	Thanksgiving	Day	delicious	and	memorable	for	the	families	of	Martin	Luther	
Silver	Springs	School.	

This	year,	we	are	not	having	the	Thanksgiving	Auction.	We	are	going	to	have	an	“Out	of	
School	Uniform	Day”	for	the	students!	Instead	of	raising	money	through	the	auction,	we	are	
asking	for	monetary	donations	to	purchase	the	perishable	food	items	for	the	Thanksgiving	
baskets.	In	the	past,	we	have	raised	enough	money	to	put	together	25	large	baskets	of	

Thanksgiving	food	for	the	Martin	Luther	Silver	Springs	School	families.	That	is	our	goal	again	
for	this	year!	Please	read	the	list	below	to	see	the	canned	food	donations	for	each	grade.	We	

appreciate	anything	you	are	able	to	offer.	Thank	you!	

Pre-K	3	and	4:	Canned	Fruit																																																																																			
Kindergarten:	Canned	Vegetables																																																																																																																																								

First	Grade:	Canned	Cranberry	Sauce																																																																																																																																														
Second	Grade:	Quick	Bread	or	Muffin	Mix																																																																																																																																						

Third	Grade:	Turkey	Gravy																																																																																																																																															
Fourth	Grade:	Canned	Fruit																																																																																																																																												

Fifth	Grade:	Apple	or	Cranberry	Juice	(in	a	plastic	bottle)																																																																																																																																																		
Sixth	Grade:	Bisquick	or	Pancake	Mix																																																																																																																																														

Seventh	Grade:	Stuffing	Mix																																																																																																																																																	
Eighth	Grade:	Canned	Yams	

When:	
“Out	of	School	Uniform	Day”	will	be	held	on	Friday,	November	9th	(please	send	in	your	donation	with	
your	child	on	this	day).	
Canned	Food	Drive	–	please	send	to	school	the	food	item	listed	for	your	child’s	grade	during	the	week	
of	November	12th.	

Thank	you	for	sharing	your	blessings	with	others!	


